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19 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Y3 Swimming Lessons 
Year 3 will continue their weekly swimming lessons at Wycombe Leisure Centre. Lessons will take place 
each Wednesday afternoon and will start on Wednesday 10 January 2024.  The last session for the term 
will be on Wednesday 27 March 2024, eleven sessions altogether. Tuition will be provided by the Centre’s 
swimming instructors and trained school staff.   
 
Swimming and water safety are statutory elements of the physical education national curriculum and all 
primary schools must provide swimming and water safety lessons so that children have the skills to keep 
themselves safe while enjoying swimming with friends and family. 
 
Children will need to bring: 

- Towels and swim suits (one piece for the girls and close-fitting trunks for the boys – no Bermudas!) 
- Goggles may be worn but will need to be removed for specific activities. 
- All pupils must wear a swimming hat. 
- No jewellery – earrings must be removed or if this is not possible, covered with Elastoplast. 

 
We are travelling to Wycombe Leisure Centre by a coach fitted with 3-point seat belts.  The use of the pool, 
tuition costs and part of the coach cost will be covered by the school but we are requesting a contribution 
of £45.00 towards the cost of the transport for the eleven sessions during the Spring Term.   
 
Please return your Parental Consent Form and contribution as soon as possible. Consent can be given 
online via ParentPay or by returning the paper parental consent form. Contributions can be made using 
ParentPay, or by cash/cheque made out to Hughenden Primary School. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school office where someone will be happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr T Wyatt 
Class Teacher 


